Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Withdrawal of Superior Street Automotive Group dba Superior Street Powersports

Notice of Withdrawal

Notice is hereby given that the publication of Superior Street Automotive Group dba Superior Street Powersports as a new point for low-speed vehicle manufactured by Garia A/s (line-make GARI) low-speed vehicle franchise dealership in Palm Beach County by Garia Inc., at 2411 North Federal Highway, Delray Beach, Florida 33483, published in Volume 47, Issue 123, Page 2914 of the Florida Administrative Weekly on June 25, 2021, has been withdrawn.
